
St. Aidan Roman Catholic Church 

TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY 

IN ORDINARY TIME 

MASS INTENTIONS 

August 29, 2021 

 

 
Saturday August 28: 
 5:00 pm: In Thanksgiving of Marla Zupan 
                Alex, Mary, Bonny Cheng & Family 
                In Thanksgiving of Elisa Agatep 
                Conversion of Red China 
              + Celestine de Castro 
              + Fr. John Fernandes          
              + Rose & John Mihelick  
              + Marina D’Souza         
              + Jose Lozadas 
 
 Sunday August 29: 
  9:00 am: Celebrant’s Intention 
 
10:30 am: Celebrant’s Intention                 
 
 12:00 pm: Pro-Populo  
 

Monday August 30:  
  9:00 am: + Rosario dela Paz 
                         
Tuesday August 31: 

  9:00 am: + Carmelle Harrison 
 
Wednesday September 1:  
  7:30 pm: + Juan T. and Charing Joven 
 
Thursday September 2: 

  9:00 am: + Ben Dante Mino & Marie 
           Colombe Mino 
 

Friday September 3:  

  9:30 am: Celebrant Intentions 
  
 7:30 pm:  Blessings for Brian & 
                      Arnold Pereira 
 

Saturday September 4: 

 9:00 am: Celebrant’s Intention 

 
              

  

 
 
Pre-registration  

for Sunday  

Masses 

 
 
 

Due to the need for social distancing our 
church capacity is limited. For Sunday 

Masses you need to pre-register.  Online 

registrations begin Tuesday morning at 

6:00 am for the coming Sunday Masses.  

We can also use the Hall for Sunday 

Masses.  Pre-registration for the Hall will 
only begin once almost all the spaces are 
filled for the Church.  For Weekday Masses 
just show up and sign in when you arrive. If 
for some reason you can’t make it for the 
Sunday Mass you signed up for, please be 
considerate enough to indicate the change, 
and make your spot available for others.  
Instructions are provided on the website on 
how to do this.  You can only sign up for 
yourself and your immediate family living 
with you.   After Sunday Masses, if you can 
help sanitize the pews as well as the chairs 
in the Hall, it would be very much 
appreciated.   
 
 

 
Donations to be 

placed into the 

large wooden box 

on your way in.   

 
 
 
Please continue to practice all safety 

protocols including the wearing of face 

masks.  

 
 



 
 
 
 
Move Location  

for Confessions 

 
 
 

Starting this weekend confessions will be 

heard in Fr. Steven’s Office for roughly 

20 minutes before each Mass; as well as 

Saturdays from 4:00 to 4:55 pm.  Please 

note that confessions end 5 minutes before 

Mass is to begin.  Fr. Steven will sanitize 
the kneeler after each penitent.  

 
Wearing of  

Face Masks  

and Social 

Distancing  

 
Just a reminder that we still need to wear 
face masks and to maintain social 
distancing.  There have been complaints 
about people not wearing their masks 
properly. The face mask should be covering 

your mouth and nose. 
 

 
 
Gate to Back 

Parking Lot  

 
 

 
You may have noticed that there is a yellow 
closable gate to the back parking lot.  We 
have installed this to prevent people using 
the back parking lot for inappropriate 
activities, and sometimes leaving garbage 
and broken glass behind.  The gate will be 
closed when the back parking lot is not 
needed for parish use. 

 
 

 
Haiti  

Disaster Relief  

 
 

Due to the recent earthquake and tropical 
storm at least 1,900 people have died in 
Haiti, 9,000 are injured and 30,000 are 
homeless.  Haiti is the poorest country in the 
Western Hemisphere and is not able to 
adequately respond to these disasters 
without international assistance.  The 
Archdiocese of Toronto will send donations 
through Caritas Internationalis.  If you 
wish to help, you can do so:  
 
 Online through the Archdiocesan 

Website:  http://www.archtoronto.org 
 By phone through the Development 

Office 416-934-3411 
 Through the Parish, making cheques 

payable to: St. Aidan - Natural 

Disasters in Haiti - Disaster Relief 
 
 
 
 

Parish  

Financial  

Statement  

 
 
 
 

The Financial Statement for 2020 is now 
available and parishioners can request it 

through our email: 
 

staidanssc@archtoronto.org. 
Please see our video presentation  

on our parish website. 
 
 

http://www.archtoronto.org/


 
 
Update Regarding  

New Petition  

Regarding the 

Tabernacle  

 
 
We have contacted three different liturgical 
companies to get a rough estimate of 
moving the tabernacle, and also enhancing 
the sanctuary area if the tabernacle were to 
be moved.  We are still waiting for their 
proposals.  Once we have this information 
and review it, we will make it available, 
along with some of the pros and cons of 
moving the tabernacle to the centre or 
keeping it where it is. We will then have a 
new petition for moving the tabernacle or 
keeping it where it is. Those who have 

signed our previous petitions will need to 

sign again.  If more people want the 

tabernacle moved, we will still need to have 

approval from the Archdiocese.   
 
Receiving Holy 

Communion  

and bringing 

Communion  

to the Sick  

 
The safety protocols still require that the 

recipient of Holy Communion steps 6 feet 

to the side to receive Holy Communion.  

It is essential that the communicant 

receives Communion in such a way that it 

is clear to the Minister of Communion 

that the Sacred Host has been consumed.  
We have asked our Ushers to help monitor 
this for Sunday Masses.  Satanists want to 
steal consecrated Hosts from Catholic 
Churches in order to blaspheme and abuse 
Our Lord truly present in the Eucharist.  
Some people at Mass are slipping the Host 

under their masks or walking away with the 
Host.  This is not appropriate.  Those who 
wish to bring Communion to their sick loved 
one, must speak to Fr. Steven first and 
should only receive Communion from Fr. 
Steven, not the Extraordinary Ministers of 
Communion.   

 
 

Society of  

St. Vincent de Paul  

 
 
 

For Vincent de Paul, Christian discipleship 
did not exist in the abstract.  It came to life 
in practical service. 
 

"We should assist the poor in every way and 
do it both by ourselves and by enlisting the 
help of others. To do this is to preach the 
Gospel by words and works." - St. Vincent 
de Paul 
 

Just a reminder that the "Thunder & 

Lightning" casseroles for the Good 

Shepherd Centre will be picked up on 

First Friday September 3. Those preparing 
the T&L casseroles, please put your name 
on the foil pan and follow the recipe given. 
 

Bundle-up Weekend:  September 4 and 5 
- Please support this SVP Program by 
bringing  in your gently used clothes and 
household linens.  Please tie your donation 
bags for easier handling.  Do not put 
furniture, electrical appliances, books or 
mattresses in the container. The container 
will be in the parking lot on Saturday and 
Sunday.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

The POOR BOX collection for the month 
of July was $1,140.50. Thank you for your 
generosity and look forward to your 
continued support. 
 

Tel: 647-772-1319  www.svdptoronto.org            

              

https://svdptoronto.org/


Please patronize our St. Aidan's Bulletin Advertisers 

 

Barristers, Lawyers and Notaries  
 

 

Neal & Smith Barristers & Solicitors, Notaries 
 

3443 Finch Avenue East, Suite 300 Scarborough, Ontario M1W 2S1 

Telephone: 416-494-4545 

Visit our website at: www.nealandsmith.com 

 

 

Community 

 

 

Knights of Columbus - St. Aidan Council 11332 
CHARITY, UNITY, FRATERNITY, PATRIOTISM 
 

Monthly Meetings: 7:00 pm 

Executive: 1st Mondays 

General: 3rd Mondays 

Visit our website at: kofc11332.org 

 

 

 

The Catholic Women's League of Canada - St. Aidan Parish Council 
For God & Canada 
 

Monthly Meetings: 7:00 p.m. 

Executive: 2nd Thursdays 

General: 4th Thursdays 

Patricia Lobo, President 

Telephone: 416-895-4621 

 

 

Lifesite News 
World's most reliable Catholic, life, and family news  
 

Visit our website at: www.lifesitenews.com 

 

    
    Silver Springs Community Association  

    Co-Presidents Mike Del Grande Elisabeth Partridge 

 

 

Dentist 
 

https://www.nealandsmith.com/
https://uknight.org/CouncilSite/?CNO=11332
http://www.lifesitenews.com/


 

Dr. Evangeline M. Bernabe & Associates 

KENNEDY-SHEPPARD DENTISTRY  

FAMILY COSMETICS AND GENERAL ORTHODONTICS 

We Welcome New Patients & Emergencies! 
 

2229 Kennedy Road, just south of Sheppard Avenue East 

Telephone: 416-299-1177  

Visit our website at: embernadedentistry.com 

 
 

Dentistry of Toronto 

DR. JENNIFER YU-LOPEZ, DR. AMELIA BERNARDEZ,  

DR. TIFFANY POON 

FAMILY & COSMETIC DENTISTRY 

WE SPEAK: MANDARIN - CANTONESE – TAGALOG 
 

Bridlewood Mall, 2900 Warden Avenue,  

Suite 265, Scarborough, Ontario M1W 2S8 

Telephone: 416-494-2456 

Check us out on Facebook (Dr. Jennifer Yu-Lopez) & Instagram  

Visit our website at: dentistryoftoronto.com  

 

Flowers 

 

 

Valleyview Gardens 
A Good Selection of Tropical Plants 
 

8636 Reesor Road, Markham, Ontario L6B 1A8 

Telephone: 905-471-5630 

Visit our website at: www.valleyviewgardens.com 

 

Food and Beverage 
 

 

Patty King Bakery  
 

321 Progress Avenue. Scarborough, Ontario M1P 2Z7 

Telephone: 416-321-1034 

Visit our website at: www.pattykingbakery.com 

 

Funeral Homes and Memorials 
 

 

Catholic Cemeteries 

Archdiocese of Toronto 
Holy Cross Catholic Cemetery & Funeral Home, Thornhill, Ontario  
 

Telephone: 905-889-7467 

Christ the King Catholic Cemetery, Markham, Ontario 

Telephone: 905-471-0121 

Visit our website at: www.catholic-cemeteries.ca  

 

 

https://embernabedentistry.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Dr-Jennifer-Yu-Lopez-Dental-Office-266089126740475/
https://www.instagram.com/dentistryoftoronto/?hl=en
https://www.dentistryoftoronto.com/
http://valleyviewgardens.com/
http://www.catholic-cemeteries.ca/


 

Ogden Funeral Homes 
 

4164 Sheppard Avenue, East Scarborough, Ontario M1S 1T3  

(East of Kennedy Road) 

Telephone: (416) 293-5211 

Visit our website at: www.ogdenfuneralhome.com 

 

Highland Funeral Home - Scarborough Chapel by Arbor Memorial 

Arbor Memorial Inc. - Your life. Family. Community. We’re here to help. 
 

3280 Sheppard Avenue. East, Scarborough, Ontario 

Telephone: 416-773-0933 

Visit our website at: www.highlandfuneralhome.ca 

 

 

Health and Medicine 
 

Platinum Care Health & Wellness 
MASSAGE THERAPY (RMT LICENCE), OSTEOPATHY,  

REFLEXOLOGY (FOOT MASSAGE) 
 

4168 Finch Avenue East, PH83, Scarborough Ontario M1S 5H6 (Finch/Midland)  

Telephone: 647-351-0788 / 647-864-6983 

Details of business 

Photos of business 

 

 

Money and Finance 

 

Patricia Lobo, CFP, CFA 
Investment Advisor & Financial Planner,  

RBC Wealth Management Dominion Securities 
 

Telephone: 416-885-8925 

Email: Patricia.lobo@rbc.com 

Visit my website at: www.patricialobo.ca 

 

 

Moving, Storage and Realtors 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Loranie Lee - Sales Representative 
Leading Edge Reality Inc. Brokerage 
 

1053 McNicoll Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M1W 3W6 

Telephones: Business: (416) 494-5955 Cell: (416) 627-3679 

Fax: (416) 494-4977  

Email: loraine.lee@century21.ca 

Visit my website at: http://loraine-lee.c21.ca 

https://www.ogdenfuneralhome.com/
http://www.highlandfuneralhome.ca/
https://www.yelp.ca/biz/platinum-care-health-wellness-toronto
https://www.yelp.ca/biz_photos/platinum-care-health-wellness-toronto
mailto:Patricia.lobo@rbc.com
https://ca.rbcwealthmanagement.com/patricia.lobo/
mailto:loraine.lee@century21.ca
http://loraine-lee.c21.ca/

